New Zealand Catholic Education Office

Te Tari Mātauranga Katorika o Aotearoa

17 June 2008

Mayor Andrew Williams Mayor of North Shore City The Strand Takapuna North Shore City Auckland

Dear Mayor Williams,

Greetings!!

Thank you for listening closely to the Board of Trustees and the Proprietor of Carmel College in relation to the development levies which have been in dispute.

Your recent indication that a resolution has been formulated is very much appreciated by the Carmel College community and also by the New Zealand Catholic Education Office.

Your understanding and leadership over this matter means a lot.

Again, Thank you!

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Lynch

Chief Executive Officer